
PUBLIC NOTICE
Public Consultation on an additional memorial
Saltash Town Council are moving towards an additional
memorial sited at St Nicholas and St Faith War
Memorial to remember those who lost their lives in
war and conflict and whose names are not recorded on
any existing memorial in the town. 

The existing roll of honour is available by visiting  the
Guildhall, the Library or viewing the link -
https://www.saltash.gov.uk/borough-war-
memorial.php 

Any further names, or any that you do not wish to be
included please contact Cllr Jean Dent on
j.dent@saltash.gov.uk or 01752 844846 (option 5).

Saltash Town Council are seeking to fund this initiative
by public subscription and through the Town Council if
required.

The consultation closes on
29th February 2024
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PUBLIC NOTICE
Saltash Town Council have created a
GoFundMe page to fund the additional
memorial sited at St Nicholas and St
Faith War Memorial to remember those
who lost their lives in war and conflict
and whose names are not recorded on
any existing memorial in the town.

If you would like to make a donation
please visit the GoFundMe link ADD
LINK, to find out more by the end of
March 2024.

Any further enquiries please contact
Cllr Jean Dent on j.dent@saltash.gov.uk
or 01752 844846.
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